Angie Winchester

Subject: FW: NC State - 2022 Legislative Salary Increase Update

From: Robert Hawk [mailto:rjhawk@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 3:31 PM

To: Angie Winchester <angiewinchester@jacksonnc.org>
Cc: Don Adams <donadams@jacksonnc.org>

Subject: NC State - 2022 Legislative Salary Increase Update

Good Afternoon,

Here is the official "NCSU" Legislative Increase for NC State Employees,
which includes us in Extension.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: University Human Resources <hrcommunications@ncsu.edu>
Date: Thu, Jul 28, 2022 at 3:25 PM

Subject: 2022 Legislative Salary Increase Update

To: <gjhawk@ncsu.edu>

2022 Legislative Salary Increase Update

Colleagues,

The 2022 North Carolina state budget provides for a 3.5% across-the-board mandatory base salary increase for eligible
permanent SHRA, EHRA nonfaculty and faculty employees. The salary increase is retroactively effective July 1, 2022,
and will appear in the Aug. 26 paycheck for employees paid biweekly, or in the Aug. 31 paycheck for employees paid
monthly. For complete information and eligibility details, please visit the University Human Resources website.

Tim Danielson
Associate Vice Chancellor, University Human Resources

2711 Sullivan Drive
Raleigh. NC 27695
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Robert James Hawk I1

County Extension Director

Natural Resources and Community and Economic Development
Jackson and Swain County Extension Center

876 Skyland Services Center; Suite 6

Sylva, NC 28779

"robert_hawk(@ncsu.edu"

(828) 586-4009 - Jackson County

(828) 488-3848 - Swain County

(828) 736-6919 - Mobile




